
Email Subject: Additional Financial Aid Opportunity         Date sent: 09/24/2021 

Dear Name,  

If your financial situation has changed significantly during the COVID-19 pandemic, you may be 

eligible for additional federal financial aid.  

Since October 2020, you may have completed the 2021-2022 FAFSA. If your or your family’s 

financial situation has changed significantly from what is reflected on your 2019 federal income 

tax return, you may be eligible to have your financial aid adjusted.  

Have any of the following happened to you? 

� I lost my job or I am earning less than I was in 2019.  

� My parent(s) lost a job or are earning less than 2019 income.  
I am a “dependent student” (My parent(s) information is required on the FAFSA). 

� I have experienced or am currently experiencing homelessness.  

� I or my parent had a significant expense this year, such as a medical bill that insurance 

did not cover.  

� I have had other significant financial changes that have affected my ability to pay for 

college.  

If any of the above apply, you may qualify for additional federal financial aid. To find out if you 

qualify, contact the CEI Financial Aid Office to discuss how your current financial situation has 

changed.  

 Email questions to: financial.aid@cei.edu  

 Complete the form:  Special Circumstance Appeal 2021-22   

 Call to make an appointment: 208-524-3000 Ext. 7  

 

Sincerely,  

CEI Financial Aid Office 

 

 


